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Fourth College plans at UCSD discussed at the fall dinner meeting of the
Friends of the UCSD Library at La Valencia

November 5, 1973

Plans for the new Fourth College at the University of California, San Diego will be discussed at the fall dinner
meeting of the Friends of the UCSD Library Tuesday, Nov. 13, at La Valencia Hotel, La Jolla.

The meeting will begin with cocktails at 6 p.m., followed by dinner at 7 p.m. in the Calypso Room.

Dr. Patrick J. Ledden, acting provost of Fourth College, will talk to the group about preparations and
projections for the college which will admit its first students in fall 1974.

At the dinner, the Friends will also elect officers to head the 800-member organization during 1973-74.

Outgoing officers are Mrs. E. Laird Landon, president; Dr. Gabriel Jackson, vice president; Ronald R. Silveira
de Braganza, secretary, and Mrs. Keith Robertson, treasurer.

The dinner is the first program of the academic year for the group which promotes development of UCSD
libraries. Other events planned for the year include a special observance Dec. 9 when the Friends will present
UCSD with its one millionth volume.

Membership in the organization, which includes book borrowing privileges at UCSD, is open to individuals
in the community who wish to help support the university's libraries. For further information, interested persons
should call the UCSD Central University Library at 453-2000, ext. 1963.
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